
 

 BRAILLE BILL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
MEETING NOTICE  

 
The Braille Bill Advisory Committee will meet Thursday, May 5, 2011, at 
10:00 a.m. The meeting will be held at the Mississippi School for the Blind, 
which is located at 1252 Eastover Drive, Jackson, Mississippi.  
 
The meeting is open to the public, and public comments will be taken by 
the committee at 10:30 a.m. 
 
Written comments may be submitted to Ms. Susan Davis, Mississippi 
Department of Education, P.O. Box 771, Jackson, Mississippi 39205-0771; 
fax: 601-359-1829; email: sdavis@mde.k12.ms.us

 

; or call the Parent 
Hotline Number: 1-877-544-0408.  

For more information or should you need accommodations due to a 
disability, contact Ms. Susan Davis at 601-359-3498. 


